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Note from tlie 5ec;e-'^ta;general of the WWNatIona to the Terakanent
Represexktative. of Canada to the. LTpited i\Iatians,{Auguet 21, 1950

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of the communication of the
Acting Permanent Representative of Canada dated 11th August 1950 .and your
own dated 14th August 1950 concerning additional effective assistance to the
Unified Command' (USG) in Korea. I-wish to convey to you and through you
to your Government my sincere appreciation of the further assistance provided
by the Government of Canada by making available to the United Nations the
complete passenger facilities of the regular Canadian Air Service between
Vancouver and Tokyo and of the Canadian Government's decision to authorize
recruitment of an additional army brigade which will, subject to the approval of
Parliament, be avaifable for service in Norea as. part of the United Nations
Forces. Understand that detailed arrangements for the participation, of the
aircraft and for the use of the Canadian Army Special Force will be made with
the Unified Command (USG). The text of your Government's communications
have been transmitted to the Unified Command and the Security Council.


